


 
 

 

  
The GLA uses Facebook advertising to help reach Londoners in a cost-effective way. Spend 
across the different types of advertising such as print, outdoor, radio and digital has stayed at 
broadly the same level, however as Facebook represents better value for money it is allocated a 
larger proportion of that budget.  
 
The GLA’s communications spend on Facebook is below that of other public bodies. For 
example, in the financial year 2018/19 the Department for Work & Pensions expenditure on 
Facebook was over £1.029m across only six campaigns. 
 
I am including at the end of this letter, an annex detailing the different campaigns for which we 
used Facebook paid advertising, for each respective financial year. 

 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the 
reference MGLA290120-1472. 

 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 

 
Information Governance Officer 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the 
GLA’s FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 
https://www.london.gov.uk/about-us/governance-and-spending/sharing-our-
information/freedom-information  
 
  






